
 

 

14th July 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have received the government guidelines for the reopening of school for September for all year groups and we 

are now working on a plan on how we will welcome all of the children back in school safely. This information will be 

shared with you before the end of this week. If you wish to read the document please go to the Government 

website.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-

full-opening-schools 

In the meantime, we are pleased to be able to offer a Breakfast and After School club facility. This will however not 

be as flexible as previously known due to the conditions specified by the government that parents are not permitted 

on school premises.  

Breakfast Club 

We aim to provide two drop off times of 7.40am or 8.15am.  

You will meet the breakfast club staff member at the Crowden Road gate at these times and the children will then be 

taken into the KS2 hall for breakfast and drinks. Children will sit with other children within their class/year group 

bubble and do activities at their table. Breakfast will be prepared in the school kitchen. The cost will remain the 

same at £4.00 for the 7.40am drop off and £2.00 for the 8.15am drop off.  Please note breakfast is not provided for 

children on the later 8.15am drop off. 

After School Club 

The two pick up times will be 4.55pm and 5.55pm.  

After School Club will also be held in the KS2 hall but unfortunately we will be unable to provide hot food. Children 

will still be given snacks/toast and drinks during each session. A staff member will walk the children to the school 

gate and you will collect your child from the staff member.  This allows the staff time to clean down ready for 

breakfast club the following morning. The costs for each session will be £5.50 for the 4.55pm finish or £6.50 for the 

5.55pm finish. 

If you would like more information and a booking form, please email t.clifton@stoneydelph.staffs.sch.uk  

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs J Wallbank - Head Teacher 
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